
Asset divestures can smooth the way to antitrust 
approval. “We have a path to close this deal,” CEO 

NMB Mails Ballots Today

The National Mediation Board (NMB) will mail ballots today to all eligible GO Crewmembers to vote in the 
upcoming union representation election! JetBlue GO Crewmembers have fought long and hard to get to this 
point, and we now have the opportunity to be able to make very meaningful changes at JetBlue. By voting YES 
for the IAM we will gain COLLECTIVE BARGAINING RIGHTS and the right to NEGOTIATE and VOTE on a 
LEGALLY BINDING CONTRACT. The days of JetBlue management having all the decision-making power will 
be over. 


But, we can only achieve this by VOTING! 


Be on the lookout for an envelope from the 
NMB that looks like this


Please ask your family members also to be on the lookout for the above mailing from the NMB and not to 
misplace your ballot. When you receive your ballot, be sure to VOTE IMMEDIATELY and then mail back your 
ballot to the NMB.

SCAN THE QR CODE AND 
WATCH THE “HOW TO VOTE 
VIDEO”

SCAN THE QR CODE AND VIEW 
THE SAMPLE BALLOT AND 
VOTING INSTRUCTIONS FROM 
THE NMB

If you need any assistance with the NMB voting process, please 
email us at IAMVoting@iam141.org.


